
Dear Parents/Carers, students, 

I am sending this email to the Moorebank High School Community to support travel arrangements 
and give everyone a heads up. 

On Thursday 26 November, 2020 demountables will be delivered to Moorebank High School for 
installation. 

This will mean that there will be no access to the school via Carcoola Avenue. 

All students are requested to enter and exit the school grounds via Bangalow Avenue or Boolarong 
Avenue. 

Any parents dropping off and / or collecting their child on Thursday 26 November, 2020 are asked to 
access via Bangalow or Boolarong Avenues. 

It is anticipated that there may be traffic delays due to the semi road blockage on Carcoola, if you 
could avoid this area it would be appreciated. 

Apologies if this causes any inconvenience, I am hoping with the advanced information it will 
alleviate any issues. 

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego 

Principal 

24/11/2020 


